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Change of vial tube label of MBL products                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

Dear Customers, 
 
First of all, we appreciate for your continued support. 

Currently, many of our products are stuck a clear color vial tube label. With future versions of the vial tube 

label will be white. We will use the new vial tube label sequentially from end of January 2022. Description 

written on the label and product itself are not changed. 

Thank you very much for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

MBL 

January, 2022 

 

 

[Effective date]  
From end of January, 2022 
 
[Applicable products] 
Vial tube type RUO (Research Use Only) products. 
 
[Product appearance]  
Please see Appendix 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement: Change of vial tube label 
 



 

 
 

 
<Appendix> 
 
 Current label（example） NEW label（example） 

Clear Vial tube 

 

 

 

  Enlarged photo 

 

 

 

Lightproof vial tube   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


